From
Director,
Treasuries and Accounts Department,
Haryana, Chandigarh.

To
All the Treasury Officers/Assistant Treasury Officers
In Haryana State.
Memo No.. TA-HR(DMC)/2013/ &\, Dated: \5)3)\5
Subject: Regarding disposal of work.
Please refer to the subject cited above.
2. As the Financial year is coming to end. It is being observed that a lot of

bills are required to pass in the treasuries/sub treasuries. You are hereby advised to
ensure the dispose of work on day to day basis in order to avoid carry forward the
pending work. If there is any need to open the office on holidays it must be adhered to

strictly. You are also advised to ensure the disposal of work at sub treasury level also.

Joint Director(DMC)
for Director, Treasuries and Accounts
Department, Haryana, Chandigarh.



